
C19-231
--In School Committee--

08/06/2019

Ordered:

Whereas the Cambridge Public School District seeks to ensure that staff, children and families who
use our facilities during the summer months have adequate access to safety and security in our
buildings, Therefore be it resolved that the CPSD administration review building staffing and security
protocols and procedures for CPSD and Health and Human Services programming as well as all
sublease vendors during the summer months to ensure safety in CPSD facilities, Be it further
resolved that the CPSD administration provide the School Committee with a plan to address these
concerns by February 1, 2020, in preparation for 2020 summer usage of all CPSD facilities.
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